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Approval to purchase Domain Controller Server

SUMMARY: The current backup domain controller server is thirteen years old. The IT Department
wishes to retire it, transfer the current primary controller to backup status and implement a new
server as primary. The new server is $9,190.09. This is a budgeted item and available through the
State of Tennessee’s procurement contract.

BUDGET ACCOUNT: 41610-940-002

NECESSARY COUNCIL ACTION: Approve purchase
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